
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

19 May 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Year 9 HPV Vaccines 
 
Students in Year 9 are scheduled to receive their second dose of the HPV vaccine. This 
follows on from receiving their first dose during Year 8. If you consented to your child 
receiving their HPV vaccine whilst in Year 8, this will carry over for your child now in Year 
9. 
 
Vaccinations are scheduled to take place in school on Thursday 8 June 2023.  
 
The HPV vaccine has for many years been offered to all students in Year 8 and Year 9. 
The evidence shows that the HPV vaccine helps to protect students from HPV related 
cancers. To receive the best protection, it is important that your child receives both doses, 
scheduled 6 to 12 months apart.  
 
The vaccinations will take place in school on Thursday 8 June 2023. Please add this date 
to your calendars. Students will be notified in school of their vaccination time. 
 
If your child has already had the HPV vaccination recently please disregard this message. 
Alternatively, if you need to provide new consent or make enquiries regarding consent for 
your child, please contact the Immunisation Team directly using the contact number 
below. 
 
If you have any problems or you prefer to discuss the vaccination or check consent, please 
telephone 0333 358 3397 option 2 (1, 2) 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Immunisation Team 

Hull & East Riding Immunisation Team 
Immunisations.EastRiding@intrahealth.co.uk 


